
Hello,  

 

I am writing to share the happy tails story of Benny and Penny. We adopted Benny in 
December and unfortunately at the time couldn’t adopt his sister Penny with him. 
Through out the months after, we always regretted not adopting her with him. We often 
said how we hoped Penny may come back up for adoption and we could reunite them. 
Well everyday we checked your page to see if Penny may have been returned to the 
shelter, and one lucky evening we came across the post on your Facebook page that 
Penny had been returned to the shelter and we put in our application right away.   
Benny had missed his sister. It took Benny a couple months to finally accept that he 
had to share his mom and that Penny was staying forever. They have since become 
the best of friends. They eat, sleep and play together and sometimes like getting into 
trouble, you may even say they like to pretend they live in a jungle jim. I have attached 
some pictures of Benny and Penny reunited and living their happily ever after,          
together.  

 

         -Kayla S.  




